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December 15, 2014 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

RE:  Case 14-E-0481, Requests for Aggregated Company Records  
 Concerning Buildings’ Electricity and/or Gas Usage 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

On October 27, 2014, Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the 
“Company”) made a tariff filing with the Public Service Commission, proposing to change 
General Rule 17.5 - Request for Aggregated Company Records of its Schedule for Electricity 
Service, P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity (“Electric Tariff”).  The filing had a proposed effective date 
of January 15, 2015.1   

 
At the request of Department of Public Service Staff, the Company is postponing the 

effective date of the proposed tariff change.  Accordingly, the Company hereby submits 
Supplement No. 18 to the Electric Tariff to postpone the effective date of the tariff change to 
February 13, 2015.  

 
The Supplement is issued on 30 days’ notice and has an effective date of January 14, 

2015.  The Company respectfully requests waiver of notice requirements of the proposed change 
in the effective date. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ William A. Atzl, Jr. 

  Director 
  Rate Engineering 

1 The Company proposed a similar change to its Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 9 - Gas (“Gas Tariff”).  The 
Company is filing, under a separate letter, a request to postpone the effective date of the change to the Gas Tariff, 
(General Information Section IV.3(c)), which was filed in Case 14-G-0482. 
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